
 
 

Allow More Drive Time 
Roadwork on I-77 North and South at SR 687 and US 62 in Progress 

 

A $3.7 million project to widen and resurface the northbound and southbound ramps 
at I-77 and SR 687/Fulton Rd./US 62 interchange began April 2, 2018 and will end in 
late September 2018. The project also includes median wall construction and various. 
 

 

April 2 

• The ramp from I-77 south to SR 687/Fulton Rd. will be closed through late July for 

roadway widening. The detour will be I-77 south to 13th St. to I-77 north to SR 

687/Fulton Rd. 

• The ramp from US 62 west to I-77 south will be closed through late June. The detour 

will be US 62 west to SR 687/Fulton Rd. east to I-77 south. 

• Traffic on SR 687/Fulton Rd. between Broad Ave. NW and Harrison Ave. NW will 

be shifted into a new traffic pattern through late July for roadway widening. Two 

lanes of traffic will be maintained. July 25, through August 5, no closures or lane 

restrictions. 

 

 

August 7 

• The ramp from I-77 north to SR 687/FultonRd. will have various lane restrictions 

through for pavement work through late August. 

 

SR 687/Fulton Rd. between SR 687/Fulton Rd. between Broad Ave. NW and Harrison Ave. NW 
will have various nightly lane restrictions between 9 p.m. and 5 a.m. through late August. 
 

Late September 

The following ramps will have various restrictions 

and ramp closures for the placement of the surface 

course of asphalt. Visit Ohgo.com/Stark to see 

specific closure times. 

 SR 687/Fulton Rd. between Clear View Ave. 

 The ramp from I-77 north to SR 687/Fulton Rd. 

 The ramp from I-77 south to SR 687/Fulton Rd. 
 The ramp from US 62 west to I-77 south 

 

For Updates visit: 
http://www.dot.state.oh.us/districts/D04/stark/Pages/default.aspx 

http://www.dot.state.oh.us/districts/D04/stark/Pages/default.aspx

